
Racers Under the Son General 
Meeting Minutes  

                 February 5th, 2024 

 
Call to Order - Scott Burnett 
● Meeting called to order at 7:03 p.m. 
● Blane B.  opened in prayer. 
● Ron Byrum – President Dist. 37 spoke to us about D37 upcoming items and changes. 
● Read Rom 10:14-15 

 

Recording Secretary- Garrett Osterode 
● January 2024 minutes read and approved. 

 

Treasurer - Jody Scott 
● 01/31/24 balance - $11,547.66 (end of year balance for 2023) 

          January inflows - $2,700.33 
        January outflows - $669.05 

Correspondence – Stacia: 
● Ron Reed applied for membership and spoke to Blane. A motion to vote in was made and 

carried.  

D37 Report – Art Whitney:  
● Flyers need to be approved. 
● Sweep riders are grouping and stopping on kids courses and need to spread out.. 
● Bomb return ribbon and no camping signs will not be in trailer any longer and they would like 

to get the trailer back home before dark. 
 

Apparel: 
 Sold $350.00 of items at DIRT 
 Out of large jerseys but will wait till after Meltdown to over. 
 

Ride Report: 
 DIRT was fantastic! Geo-cache event was family friendly and fun 

 

Upcoming Rides: 
● Lost Mine Poker Run – March at the football field. 
● Dove Springs in April on the 4th weekend.   

 

Race Report: 
 Kids racing is getting bigger, and they are having fun. 
 

New/Old Business. 
● Membership renewals-please renew online. Will mail to those that haven’t as of yet renewed. 
● Permits for Meltdown in process. 
● Courses are basically put together just working out the starts as we would like them to be 

together. 
● Sponsors – get ahold of last year’s sponsors and get new ones!!!! 
● Speaker and band- last year’s speaker can’t make it so we will be looking for a new one and the 

band hasn’t been contacted but John W. has a couple new bands to review. 
● Race shirts need to be designed and made. 

 

Meeting adjourned – 8:20pm 


